The Welcome Back Newsletter

Welcome back!

Firstly a big thank you to everyone for all their support during our reopening phase. It’s been brilliant to have all the children back in class where
they should be. It’s been a long time coming... We look forward to welcoming our Reception class, some of whom have started already in small
groups! If there is anything which you or your families experienced over the summer break or lockdown that we are currently unaware of and that

might affect your child, please do let us know.

Reading diaries

Whilst we can send home reading books, we have
to quarantine these before they can be put back
into circulation. We are currently unable to write
in the home school diaries at this point because of
the risk of transmission. You will see that we will
start using a stamp when we hear a child read in
school. Please still use the diaries to communicate
with the teacher and they will telephone you back
if needed or requested. In Reception, year 1 and
year 2, we check the diaries daily and in Year 3 and
4, we encourage the children to tell the teacher if
there’s a message from home, so please make
sure that you ask your child to show or tell the
teacher of TA if you have written a message. We
are also having to make changes to the way we
mark work in school as we can’t write directly into
children’s books at the moment again because of
the risk of transmission.

PE Days

On days that your child's class has PE please send them in to school in weather
appropriate PE Kit.

Year 1- Monday and Tuesday
Year 2- Tuesday and Friday

Year 3— Tuesday and Thursday

Year 4—Tuesday and Friday




Events this term
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Harvest Assembly— Week commencing 12th October (date and time to be confirmed

We currently are holding our daily assemblies via Zoom. This way we can all join in but from
our own classrooms. We will also be holding our Harvest celebration via an online platform
and will be inviting parents to join us from home.

Details of the Harvest Celebration will be confirmed and sent out to you nearer the time.
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